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Our health and that of our friends, families and neighbors will be negatively impacted should the
silicon smelter be built and operated in Newport Washington. The few jobs that will be gained are
not worth the harm to our health and that of future generations. Allowing a company from Canada
to come to our country and build and operate a polluting smelter goes against common sense. Please
deny the permit to operate a silicon smelter in Newport and protect the air we breathe from its
harmful pollutants.
 


